
 

Coldest Night 
of The Year 
Walk 

Saturday, February 20 

This year, the center took part of the 

“Coldest Night Of The Year Walk.” The staff 

and some families participated in the 5k 

walk to raise money and awareness for the 

homeless in our city. We surpassed our 

goal and raised $3,495 along with food 

donations, toiletries and hand knitted hats 

and scarves.  

 


